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Bulletin # 2 

 
 

1. The deadline for submissions for the N6 Galway City Transport Project has been 

extended to the 6th of March 2015. There is no cost to lodge a submission. 
 
2. The public consultation material for the N6 Galway City Transport Project is on 

display at the N6 Project Office from 9.30am to 5.30pm daily.  No appointment is 
necessary to view this material. 

 
3. The project office address is Corporate House, City East Business Park, Ballybrit, 

Galway. 
 

4. All official correspondence regarding the scheme will originate from the project 
office. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


